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Festival of Wizardry
Blyth and District Community Centre & Campground
September 21st - 23rd

Good evening Reeve Vincent and Esteemed Council Member,

As I'm sure you are aware planning is well underway and the final touches are being put on the
various festival offerings for 2018.

As a part of this planning we would ask that the council declare the Festival of Wizardry a
municipally significant event, allowing us to apply for a Special Occasions Permit with the
AGCO. No noise bylaw exemptions will be required as the event will end each evening at 19:00.

We appreciate the fine work of your staff, your time and ongoing support for this event. We look
forward to having an even better year for attendees as well as the local businesses of North
Huron and Huron County.

Warmest Regards,

athan Swartz
President/CEO
Transfigured Town Inc.



